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legitimacy of the outcome: we therefore look forward to reengaging and concluding on these 

issues next year under the more inclusive and transparent format of crosscutting.  

 

Second, we are deeply concerned that our working methods challenged our ability to adopt 

this year’s budgets on time, and that, as a result, the Secretary-General would have been 

compelled to shut down the UN peacekeeping operations. Our chronic inability to respect 
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I thank you Mr. Chair. 


